
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Etienne, Sandra [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Do Not support DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:16:36 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks
-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:50 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Do Not support DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN

-----Original Message-----
From: mbmkpaoneill@everyactioncustom.com <mbmkpaoneill@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 8:05 AM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Do Not support DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

Everyone supports clean energy only These WIND MACHINES ARE NOT GREEN OR CLEAN ! THEY ARE
UNRELIABLE!  THEY COST The TAX PAYERS THEIR TAX BREAK MONEY.
They hurt the environment & steal the oxygen from the Ocean. They do way more harm than good.
KEEP OUR SEA TURBINE FREE !
THESE ARE A CATASTROPHE.
 
Follow science and facts, not agendas.

Thank you for your time, and I look forward to New Jersey’s clean energy future that does nothing to destroy any
environments.

Sincerely,
Marie ONeill
1605 Dorset Dock Rd  Point Pleasant Boro, NJ 08742-4212 mbmkpaoneill@gmail.com
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